DATE

Dear #NAME_FIRST#:

Thank you for your interest in the Master of Public Administration (MPA) Program at The Evergreen State College.

Our Public and Non Profit Administration and Public Policy concentrations are closed for Fall 2014 admission and no longer accepting applications.

Students in these two concentrations begin the MPA program once a year, every Fall, meeting together as a learning community, or cohort, of about 55-60 students. 

We will begin accepting Fall 2015 applications in October 2014, with a priority consideration deadline of February 2, 2015. Detailed information will be available in late summer 2014 on the MPA Apply page, at: http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/applicationcheck.htm
In the meantime, if you have a bachelor's degree you may start taking MPA elective courses as a non-admitted graduate "special" student. It's a great way to test drive our program and take up to 12 credits of MPA elective courses before the Fall quarter of admission: these credits will count toward your MPA! Register for open courses one week before the quarter begins, with instructor permission. See the MPA Registration Info page for more info, at this link: http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/reginfo.htm.

Please feel welcome to contact Randee Gibbons, Assistant MPA Director, with any questions you may have, at gibbonsr@evergreen.edu or at 360-867-6554.

We hope to see your MPA application in the future -- join us and "be the change you wish to see in the world."

Best to you,

Kath Major

Admissions Office

